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Greetings,  

Are you a resident of Germantown or Farmersville & your daughter is 5-8 years old? If both answers are 

yes, your child qualifies for the title of Pretzel Festival Princess! She will have the unique opportunity to 

represent the city of Germantown at festivals and events around Ohio! The Princess contest interviews 

will be held on Saturday September 9th, 2023, at 10am, Germantown Public Library. Crowning of the 

2023 Princess & Attendants will take place on Saturday September 23rd at 11am, Main Stage.  

There will be no on-stage questioning. Judging will take place during the interview portion & will be 

based off the following criteria:  

- Interview 60%  

- Outfit of choice to be worn during interview (poise & confidence / Contestant should be 

able to tell the judges why she LOVES "that" outfit) 30%  

- Community donation (Non-perishable & canned items for local food pantry) 10% 

***Please note all judges scores are final. In the event of a tie, highest interview score will be the 

tie-breaker.***  

 

Following this letter, you will find the Interview Form. It is very simple to fill out; there are no “trick” 

questions and there are no right or wrong answers. Just answer truthfully – it is truly that easy!  

The resume is only an outline, a conversation starter for your child & judges. It should not include too 

many details.  

Please email a copy of your resume to the address below.  

***Deadline to submit paperwork is Saturday September 2nd, EOD.*** 

Thank you  

Kristie Fox  

Director  

Phone: 440.610.3820  

Email: Kristiesfox@yahoo.com 


